
  
 

 

 

November 15, 2013 

 

 

Mr. Stephen Ramey 

Senior Chemist 

Waters Agricultural Laboratory 

257 Newton Highway 

Camilla, GA 31730 

 

 

Dear Mr. Ramey: 

 

 

Your laboratory’s request to remain in the AMS laboratory verification program and 

relevant documents have been received, evaluated, and determined to be acceptable.  

Waters Agricultural Laboratory, Camilla, GA, has therefore been accepted into the AMS 

Laboratory Verification Program for Analysis of Poultry Products Destined for 

Exportation from the United States to Russia.  Your laboratory is authorized to analyze 

products for Pesticides for the period beginning December 1, 2013 through December 

31, 2014.      

 

It is your responsibility to provide a copy of this letter of acceptance to the management 

of the establishment(s) that have contracted for your services.  This letter serves as proof 

that you are a program laboratory.  It is the responsibility of plant management to provide 

a copy of this letter to the Food Safety and Inspection Service (FSIS) Inspector-in-Charge 

(IIC).  Without this letter, IIC will not accept your analytical results. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, and congratulations on your acceptance into the 

program. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Lingsu Zhang, Ph.D., Program Manager 

Laboratory Verification Program 

Laboratory Approval and Testing Division 

Science and Technology Programs 

United States    Agricultural   Room 3533 S 

Department of    Marketing   1400 Independence Avenue  SW 

Agriculture    Service    Washington  DC  20250-0272 

  


